APPENDIX  VI 

Special Committee on Discipline 

The number of complaints has remained fairly steady this year, with 28 complaints received in 2003. Of these, the bulk still come from disgruntled litigants, who do not always understand that there is often little in the way of redress that the Bar can provide. The remaining complaints cover a broad spectrum of behaviour, which is not easily categorized - nevertheless if members take the trouble to be polite and conscientious, both in and out of court, there would certainly be a dramatic decline in the number of complaints made.

 

Of the 28 complaints received 3 are moving forward to formal BDT proceedings whilst 10, so far,  have been found to be unsubstantiated after investigation and the rest are still pending . No barrister was reprimanded this year. It remains for me at the end of this , my first year as Chairman of this Committee, to express my sincere thanks for the hard work put in by all the members of this onerous committee in considering and investigating these complaints and writing the reports for discussion and decision by the Bar Council .
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